Parnijit Singh

From: Stephan Strobe! |G
Sent: 15 September 2021 15:50

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 2021/3607/P Willow Road

Unfortunately, as | have frequently experienced the Planning Application website does not agree with my computers
and steadfastly refuse to let me leave my comments, even after Cache clearance, especially in this case.

My comment on Application 2021/3607/P (Willow Road 49).

“This is an important application with a great positive impact on the community utilising and
improving an important long standing derelict asset (old pottery).

The applicants have taken great care to propose a sympathetic development with great community
value for children and adults.

the applicant's careful planning is also withessed by employing a Disability Consultant who took
great care to improve the current difficult access to the property.

| support this application in the strongest possible terms.”

Yours faithfully,
Stephan Strobel

Please add these comments to the application

Stephan Strobel
London NW3 1BJ
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